

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne vanderslice@wiltonct.org



Lynne A. Vanderslice First Selectwoman

David K. Clune Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufano Selectwoman

Michael P. Kaelin Selectman

Deborah McFadden Selectwoman

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 7:30 PM Meeting Room B, Town Hall SPECIAL MEETING

- A. Call to Order
- **B.** Executive Session
 - Interviews for Police/Town Campus Building Committee (John Suchy & Kathy Poirier)
- C. Public Comment
- D. Discussion and/or Action
 - 1. Fire Department Budget Request
 - 2. Fire Station II SOR
 - 3. BoE School Nursing Services Request
 - 4. General Budget Discussion
 - 5. Approval of FY19 Budget Submission to BoF
 - 6. DOT Update
 - Commissioner Redeker Forum at Danbury Town Hall Council Chambers on March 5, 2018 7:00 – 8:30PM
 - 7. Resignations:
 - Bill Follett: WPCA, HDHP
 - Don Drummond: BAA
 - 8. Discussion re: Board of Assessment Appeals
 - 9. Appointments: Police/Town Campus Building Committee
- E. Public Comment
- F. Adjournment

Next Meeting - March 5, 2018

RECEIVED FOR RECORD TOWN OF WILTON

1018 FEB 26 P 3 45

BY: Q 7